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Docket Optical System - Walnut Creek Energy Park 

From: Garret Shean 
To: Dick Simmons, Los Angeles County 
Date: 9/17/2007 3:03 PM 
Subject: Walnut Creek Energy Park 
CC: Docket Optical System 
Attachments: Docket Optical System 

~~ ~~ ~ ~ - .~- .~ . 

Mr. Simmons, 

At the hearing on the Presiding Member's Proposed Decision on September 12,2007, you requested information 
concerning the Commission's public outreach on the Walnut Creek project. 

Cornmission records show that before the public Informational Hearing and Site Visit in the City of Industry on 
February 28,2006, the Commission published an advertisement in the San Gabriel Valley Tribune on February 
23, 2006. I n  addition, photocopies of the notice of the Informational Hearing were sent by mail to three 
Commission-managed mailing lists, which include a total of 104 nearby property owners, affected public 
agencies, and persons requesting notification. These same three lists have been mailed notices of each public 
hearing conducted by the Commission, whether the Commissioners or our staff. 

I n  addition, prior to the Informational Hearing, our Public Adviser's Office conducted its own public outreach, 
distributing flyers to all the 188 groups, etc., listed on the attached Excel file. 

The Commission has also published a notice of the availability of the presiding Member's Proposed Decision on 
August 27th in the San Gabriel Valley Tribune. 

I f  you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to Contact me. 

Garret Shean 
Hearing Officer 
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